

PRESS RELEASE

OFFICE OF THE LARAMIE COUNTY CLERK

Date: Nov. 9, 2016

Contact: 307-633-4264

County Canvassing Board meets Friday to certify General Election results

The Laramie County Canvassing Board meets Friday, Nov. 11, to certify results of Tuesday's General Election.

The meeting will be held in the Recording Office of the Laramie County Clerk at 309 W 20th St. at 11:00 a.m. The board, composed of Laramie County Clerk Debra Lee and two electors of different political parties--David Marcum, and Peter Froelicher, will review and certify abstracts of the general election.

Once certified, the results become the official election results of Laramie County and will be posted on the Laramie County Clerk's website at www.laramiecountyclerk.com. Certified abstracts of federal and state election results, including those of proposed Constitutional Amendment A, will be forwarded to the Secretary of State for canvassing at the state level next week.

Friday's meeting is open to the public.

###